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Presidents report

) Well it appears that the weather is definitely
changing for the better, and the days are getting
longer, and finally warmer,this can mean only one
thing, | NEED TO HAVE MY CHUTE REPACKED,
in addition to my glider getting it's annual. Al
signs seem to be pointing towards a spring with
some serious soaring , so get psyched.

If you have not heard yet, | have accepted
serious foot in mouth, by taking on the task of
putting on this years regional contest, | felt that a
change in location could lead to a fun and
exciting couple of days where we could show a
few newcomers scme of the facilities this club has
to offer, who knows we may be able to gain a few
new members.

So as | shuffle Hither and yon trying to tie up
SOME of the loose ends,( had | known there were
so many) , | feel like the proverbial chicken who
lost it. :
Now as all of you can rest assured that with
this being one of the most exciting as well as
challenging regionals to date( and | am not just
talking about taking off and flying away), for the
next little bit | will be accepting ideas and
suggestions, but from then on you will all have to
wait and enjoy the fun. In the meantime don't
forget to have all YOUR equipment checked out.

Tillthen  HELP!!! | will need volunteers.

But with the assistance of Tim Donovan as the
flight director, John Gavriel as safety director, and
Mark Droy as my body guard | feel quite
comfortable that we can pull this off in pretty good

Newsletter for Spring 1994

this spring springing stuff going on, it is time for
those good old club issues, you all remember the
MHGA, it is time for each and everyone of you to
dig deep into your pocket and come up with the
$15. dues that became due the first of the new
year, and then you can rest assured that you are a
member in good standing of one of the oldest
hang gliding clubs in New England, who knows
with al! the goings on going on around here, and
you getting a friend to join the organization, we
stand a great chance of surpassing the 29
member number. So start soliciting.

Don't forget that spring is the best time to get
rid of those unwanted officers in the club by
nominating at the first meeting, someone you feel
can get the job done. Elections will be held as
usual in May.

The first meeting is scheduled for 4/9/94, at
Gringo’s Mexican restaurant , at 7:00 pm, so bring
your ideas, and don't forget we don't take
American express.

Other important items on the agenda are the
ongoing interest in paragliding at some of our
sites, as well as getting the new rules and
regulations approved by the club membership, so
if any of this is of interest to you don't forget to
mark your calender.

Treasurers Report

Presently we have $803.31 in our account,
and when the memberships dues are renewed
we will fly over the $1000.00 mark. The support
will be greatly appreciated.

See you at the meeting. Brooks Eliison




